
 

 

 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 8:41 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: KSMV-LP 
 

You can go ahead and grant the STA for KSMV-LP. 
 

 
From: Friedman, Barry [mailto:Barry.Friedman@thompsonhine.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2009 9:24 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: KSMV-LP 

Hossein:  Did you ever work the issue out with Colby May? 
  
Barry A. Friedman 
Thompson Hine LLP 
Suite 800 
1920 N Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
  
202-331-8800  (Office Telephone Number) 
202-973-2789  (Direct Line Telephone Number) 
202-331-8330  (Fax) 
301-452-7938  (Mobile) 
  
barry.friedman@thompsonhine.com 


